Sent: Tuesday, 13 September 2016 3:05 PM
To: Fiona Gibson <fiona.gibson@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Section 96 1(A) Modification to SSD 6952 Wenona School

Dear Fiona,

RE: Section 96 1(A) Modification to SSD 6952 Wenona School.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the changes proposed to the above application.
Council has no specific observations to make over the proposed changes to the Development, with
the exception that Council’s Engineers should be made aware of the technical changes to the shoring
system should it likely affect any of Council’s infrastructure.

Kind regards,

Greg Sherlock
Planning & Development Advisor
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